
File 0 - 8118 
D. Menard 
Wortley Village-Old South HCD 
The City of London Planning Division 
P.O. Box 5035 
London, Ontario 
N6A 4L9 
  
Dear Sir: 
  
My husband and I have lived in our house at 49 Wortley Road for 51 years.  We have tried to 
keep it in good shape.  We are proud of our house and we love the area.  But, we do not feel 
that the whole district is a heritage area.  Some of the houses and buildings in the area are 
heritage but we do not feel that our house is one of them.  We can not understand why the 
whole area should be designated as Heritage.  Also, some time in the future we will probably 
have to sell our house.  We think that if the area is designated as Heritage we would have 
problems selling our house.   
Also, what assurance do we have that if the area is designated as Heritage that the taxes will 
not go up substantially?   
  
Therefore, we are against adding the Wortley Village - Old South Heritage District to the Official 
Plan and against the adoption of the Wortley Village - Old South Heritage Conservation District 
Plan.   
  
Please notify us of the outcome of the request to amend the Official Plan. File 0 - 8118.  
  
Yours truly,  
  
William H. McAllister 
May P. McAllister. 
  
 


